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Mr. George 8* Messersmith, 
Mexican Light & Power Company, 
20 Calle de Gante, 
Mexico, D.F. 

Dear Mr. Messersmithi 

I thank you for your letter of August 24-th about 
asking Mr. Dean to write to Mr. Stanton Griffis. I 
understand your point of view fully and appreciate %hy 
this suggestion might not be feasible OP wise. 

In connection with another matter - a successor 
for Mr. Brosens at Cade - Mr. Brosens had a talk with 
Mr. Mallory and the latter remarked that he did not 
consider himself "big enough for the job". Mr. Mallory 
suggested the name of Mr. Donnelly who is at present 
0.8. High Commissioner for Austria. 

Mr. Heineman and Mr. Brosens would appreciate any 
information which you might have and any comments you 
may care to make about Mr. Donnelly. 

With kind regards and thanking you again for 
your letter, 

Cordially yours, 

IStks 
cc: Mr. Heineman 

Nathaniel Samuels 


